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ATTENTION #7 PASSENGERS 
Due to City of Alton Forestry Division work, College Avenue from Holman Street to 
Alton Memorial Hospital entrance, will be closed periodically Monday, June 2, thru 
Wednesday, June 4. Please expect detours during this time. 

For more information call dispatch at 618-797-INFO (4636). 
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